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Worship 

In this week’s worship, we thought about what flourishing 

is and considered if it means being happy all the time.  The 

pupils decided that it didn’t as overcoming challenges and 

experiencing a range of emotions is part of life.  We 

listened to Psalm 23, ‘The Lord is my shepherd, I shall not 

want’ and discussed how Christians 

believe God is always with them and 

will provide them with everything 

they need to flourish.   

 

 

Park Run Success 

A huge well done to Lily who 

recently ran her 100th Park Run 

- the equivalent of 500km!  An 

amazing example of dedication 

and commitment! 

 

 

 

Cricket Tournament  

Well done to out Y3/4 

cricket team! A particular 

well done to Miane for 

stepping in to help! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Services 

Each Thursday a class will walk to St Oswald’s for a 

children’s service. Parents are welcome to join. We leave 

school around 10:10am and the service begins at 10:30 

and lasts around 30 minutes.  

Thursday 9th May - Reception 

Thursday 23rd May—Year 6 

 

Dates 

1st-3rd May - Y4 at York 

Monday 6th May—Bank Holiday 

Friday 10th May - Class photos (full uniform please!) 

WB 13th May - KS2 SATS 

Friday 24th May  - Non-uniform Day  

WB 27th May - Half Term 

Tuesday 4th June - Return to school 

WB 3rd June and 10th June - Y4 Multiplication Check 

WB 10th June - Y1 Phonics Screening 

Friday 14th June - Summer Present Room 

Tuesday 25 June 2024 and Wednesday 26 June 2024—Y6 

transition to Sandbach High 

Tuesday 2nd and Wednesday 3rd July - Y6 transition days 

at HCCS 

4th-5th July - Y2 at Tattenhall 

Saturday 6th July - Garden Party 

Monday 15th July - Sports Day (AM) 

Monday 15th July - Y6 Leaver’s Service 2pm 

Friday 19th July - Last day of term 

 

 

 

 



 
 

  Love God, love learning, love one       

another. 

Matthew 20: 36-40 

Friday 3rd May 2024 

Weekly Bulletin 

Rose Queen Fundraising 

A huge well done to our Rose Queen and her attendants 

for raising £186 on Saturday. In total, they have raised an 

amazing £840 for their chosen charities!   We are 

incredibly grateful for the donation made to school. 

 

Year 4 Trip to York 

Year 4 have had a marvellous few days in York, visiting the 

Jorvik Centre, the railway Museum and the Museum of 

Farming.  All of the children were beautifully behaved and 

we received a number of compliments from museum staff.   

 

Uniform Swap Shop 

We have lots of wonderful items 

on Uniford - why not have a look 

a grab yourself a bargain (whilst 

also raising money for school!). 

Click on the image to go directly 

to the site.   

Non-Uniform Day 

There will be a non-uniform day on Friday 24th May  in 

return for gifts for our summer Present Room, which will 

be held on Friday 14th June.   

 

Thank You 

Thank you for all of your support and well wishes this 

week.  I appreciate the news was a shock but please do 

rest assured I am still committed to seeing Brereton thrive.  

The advert for the Headteacher post is now live and we 

hope to interview at the end of May.  Staff, pupils and 

governors will all be 

involved in the process.   

 

 

 

 

https://app.uniformd.co.uk/items/brereton-c-of-e-primary-school

